
 
 

QUESTION NO. 5 – HARWOOD TERRACE CLOSURE 

 

From: Alex Agha, Resident 

To: Councillor Ben Coleman, Cabinet Member for Health and Adult Social Care 

 

 

Question: 

 

“The Council’s Consultation hub, under the heading Reducing traffic and improving 

safety around Harwood Terrace dated 15 March 2019 states that the closure will 

“only make the scheme permanent if feedback from residents supported it.” 

 

With an unprecedented 2,000 objections, a resident’s petition with over 300 

residents and a business petition with over 100 signatures, isn’t it clear that the 

experimental scheme is not supported by neither the vast majority of residents or 

businesses and should be stopped?” 

 


